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Comments: While I certainly agree, stricter rules and enforcement is needed, I feel some of the proposed rules

are going too far, too quickly. Particularly when it comes to dispersed camping.  I feel the new rules eliminating

dispersed camping will greatly impact the spirit of camping in the Gorge. I would be much more open to less

drastic change to the current camping system.  In my experience, those using the Gorge for day use do far more

damage than those camping (Particularly backcountry). Most backcountry campers do their part in respecting the

Gorge and its rules. I would suggest implementing more restrictions on day use. Thanks for your time. 


